
 

 

December 28, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I am writing to you today to inform you that an employee has tested positive.  In response to the 

positive employee, we began testing all residents and employees.  All residents on the effected 

unit tested negative.  It was reported today that the infection rate in New York State is the 

highest it’s been since the beginning of the Pandemic.  Madison County is also reporting its 

highest infection rate.   

As we continue to monitor our residents and staff closely, I again urge you to follow all the 

infection control guidance listed in our visitor plan if you plan on visiting in person.  Please be 

sure to wear a well fitted facemask over your mouth and nose at all times, social distance from 

our residents and wash your hands and use alcohol based sanitizer.  If you have even the slightest 

cold symptoms, please refrain from visiting and take advantage of our iPad visits. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  I wish you a happy and healthy New Year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


